
Spring is in the Air
and you can help us grow

616 McMurray Road  •  McMurray, PA 15317-3495

Spring 2022

Dear Library Friend and Neighbor,

We’ve decided to move our annual mailer to the spring.  We think it’s a great time of year to 
celebrate what we’ve accomplished in 2021 and to look ahead to what this new season will 
bring to our Peters Township Public Library in 2022.

The Peters Township Library Foundation helps our amazing Peters Township Public Library 
with the “extras” as we open books, doors and minds in our community.  The Foundation 

Thanks to your generous donations, we are able to grow our beloved library; the center 
of lifelong learning in our community. Together, we can nurture our community’s love of 
literature, world events, local history and so much more.

Thank you for your gift. A gift of $60 is only $5 per month. 

$60 $100 $160 Other $

Please circle your amount and make your check payable to:  
The Peters Township Library Foundation

Detach and return this portion with your donation

President, The Peters Township Library Foundation 

With Appreciation, 

Please list change of address here. 

With Gratitude,

Director, Peters Township Public Library 

via credit card at ptlibrary.orgvDonate
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Homebound  
Delivery Service

In 2021, we provided consultant support for 
the Peters Township Archives, installed a new 
circulation desk, funded the new Seed Library, 
purchased Beanstack summer reading app, paid 
for two zoom licenses virtual programming, and 
provided volunteers for homebound delivery.

Library Projects

Our volunteers sort your gently used book and 
puzzle donations to get books into the hands of 
new readers & raise money for our library at the 
same time.

Used Book Sales

In 2021, we hosted bestselling author Taylor Jenkins 
Reid, and in 2022, we can’t wait to welcome 
bestselling author Andy Weir as our 5th annual 
Novel November author.

Novel November

Thank you for your support of 
our amazing Peters Township 
Public Library.  With your 
donations, we enhance 
what our library can offer to 
everyone in our community.  
We have so much more 
planned  in 2022 and beyond. 
Let’s spring forward together 
and help our library grow.

Your generous support allows us to boost what we can offer at our library outside our 
normal operating budget to support lifelong learning in our community.  

The Foundation’s mission is to advocate for the Peters Township Public Library through 
fundraising and volunteer support. 

POP UP
Used Book Sale & Puzzle Exchange
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ANDY WEIR
NOVEMBER 3, 2022

April 23, 2022


